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Waldorf Weekly
Do you have ideas you would like to see added, or contacts that should be on the list?

Please let us know and we will work on making our newsletter the best it can be.

TUESDAY TEA: A WALDORF
CLASS FOR PARENTS

Parents who wish they could have

gone to a Waldorf school can join me

each Tuesday morning after drop-off

for an hour of tea, activities, and a

study to answer the why’s of Waldorf

education.

This Tuesday, Feb.18th, we will continue our study of the Temperaments, to

build a greater understanding of how to work harmoniously with our children

and other adults. We will also continue crafting something to help with sleep,

for both children and adults. 

It’s helpful to give the office an RSVP, but drop-ins are
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always welcome!

What: Waldorf Education for Parents

Where: In the Handwork Room

When: Tuesdays, 8:30 – 9:30 a.m.

Who: Donna Levesque

Warmly,

Donna

Parent Class Teacher

Dear Parents, 

We regret to inform you that the Spring block of eurythmy has

been cancelled. Rebecca Karnowski's father has fallen gravely ill,

and she is spending the weeks ahead with her family. Ms.

Karnowski has expressed her love for our community and gratitude

for our understanding the reason she has been called away.

Warmly,

Donna Levesque

Pedagogical Director



NEW!

Waldorf Weekly
Community Classified



Have a rental? Need a ride? Need a

babysitter or have a service to

provide? We can add these Waldorf

community relevant items to our new

classified section. If you are in search

of something or have something to

provide please send a brief email to

the office at office@waldorfak.org.

All listings are subject to approval and

dependent on space. 

CLASSIFIEDS
Found! Small amount of cash. Was

found on the office floor on

Wednesday around noon. Please see

the office if you are missing some

money and tell us the amount you

are missing and/or how it was

folded. Will go to 6/7 class fund if not

claimed within a week.

Upcoming Events:

Feb 17:                Presidents Day- No school

Feb 28:               Assembly-Early Dismissal at 12:30

CONTACT

QUESTIONS?

Give Us A Shout!

mailto:office@waldorfak.org


Anchorage Waldorf School
3250 Baxter Road, Anchorage

Alaska 99504 United States

You received this email because you signed up on our
website, gave us your email, or made an

online  purchase from us.
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